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OUR VISION: Outstanding care—no Exceptions! 

 
OUR MISSION: We provide outstanding care with compassion. 
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Every job is a self-portrait of the person who did it. Autograph your work with Excellence. 
Unknown 
Important Town Hall Meetings to be Held April 3, 2009  
There will be three opportunities to attend a Town Hall meeting on April 3, 2009—7 am, 10 am or 2:00 pm. 
The meetings will feature special guest, John Sexton, the former Director of Utilization Management at the 
Toronto East General Hospital.  Patient Navigation and Utilization Management is a proactive, inter-
disciplinary team process in which a health care facility continually works towards maintaining and 
improving the quality of care through the effective and efficient use of resources.  This will impact all clinical 
units/departments. Town Hall meetings will take place in the Auditorium at Met  Campus or at Western 
Campus in Classroom C at 7 am and 10 am and the Admin Boardroom at 2 pm. 
WRH Recognized for Being GREEN 
Congratulations to Windsor Regional Hospital on winning Enwin Utilities Green Start Award. Since 2000, 
we have made significant upgrades to the Metropolitan Campus, allowing for an overall reduction of  
natural gas, water and energy consumption through increased energy efficiency.  WRH  programs save 
over 98,000 cubic metres of gas, 2.2 million litres of water and 6,000 kWh of electricity each year--this is a 
tremendous contribution towards a healthier environment for the people of Windsor – not just for today, but 
for generations to come! 
WRH Golf League 
The WRH Golf League will begin on April 23, 2009 for 20 weeks. This takes place at Fox Glen and is open 
to 48 golfers. The League meeting  is set for Thursday April 2, 2009 at 5:00 pm at Fox Glen Golf Club (in 
the event that the course is not opened, the meeting will be April 9, 2009).  All are welcome.  This would be 
an excellent opportunity to pay your league fee and golf hole punch card. For more information contact 
Marilyn Either at ext. 76513. 
Diversity Committee Announces Global Mitra Diversity Award for WRH Nurses 
In honour of Nurses Week (May 11 to 15, 2009), the WRH Diversity committee will sponsor the Global 
Mitra Diversity  Nursing Award.  Staff are invited to nominate a nurse who is culturally sensitive to diverse 
populations. To view a complete list of the criteria to nominate a nurse and to make a submission, visit the 
Diversity Section on the WRH Intranet. For more information, contact Bill Marcotte at ext. 75115.    
Perfect Attendance 
Congratulations to Mary Ann Hyttenraugh, NICU, winner of the February Perfect Attendance Award. 
Reminder to all that the ballot for the March 2009 perfect attendance draw will be available from April 1st to 
April 7th on the WRH Intranet. Staff who do not have access to the Intranet can visit one of three Intranet 
kiosks at the Met and Western Campuses.  

Did you know?  
Disciplines and departments are invited to promote their week/day/month on the WRH Intranet or weekly Tribune.  


